
Student update Marietha March 2025 

PROGESSION OF MY STUDIES AT PADRE PIO COLLAGE OF HEALTH AND ALLIED SCIENCE.  

I am Marietha Angello a clinical student at Padre Pio College of health and allied science. I am a third 

year student of level 6 semester one. First I want to thank you for your giving heart in which you have 

helped me in one way another through your sponsorship in paying the school fees. Without your 

sponser and support it couldn't be easy for me to continue with my studies at Padre Pio College. 

Almighty God be with you. In this semester per now we are doing field practical at Kibiti hospital 

located at Pwani district. We are doing our field for one month and three weeks in which per now we 

have remained with three weeks to finish our field. In this field we are dealing mostly in leadership 

management and surgical specialist. After field we will return to college in Dar es salaam and then we 

will do end of semester one exams in which it will lead us to continue with semester two. Without 

your support and sponsorship it couldn't be easy for me reach were am i may God bless you.  

Yours faithfully Marietha Angello M .Angello 

 

 


